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 SUMMER Events

Celebration Sunday
May 19 at 10 a.m.

(One Service)

Youth Summer 
Program Begins

June 5

Pentecost
June 9 at 9am & 11am

Vacation Bible School
June 24 to 28 from 9 a.m. to noon

High School 
Mission Trip

July 15 to July 19 in North Carolina

 Rally Day
August 25 at 10 a.m.

(One Service)

On July 21, 1969, Neil Armstrong 
became the first human being 
to set foot on the Moon. With 
that, Armstrong achieved 
something that began in the 
wildest dreams of people, 
hundreds and even thousands 
of years before Armstrong 
was born. Over many years, 
those wild dreams grew into 
hopes and then specific plans 
before finally becoming reality.

Yet, no one person could 
ever even begin to achieve 
something so great alone. 
The great accomplishment for 
which Neil Armstrong is known, 
was the product of many 
people pooling their 
God-given gifts and 
intelligence to achieve 
an awe-inspiring goal.

The task of going to the moon 
may seem to be far more 
memorable and spectacular 

than any goal that a church like 
ours could ever have, but it isn’t 
more important. Our goal is to be 
a community of faith that is filled 
with the Holy Spirit, and focused 
on serving and glorifying Christ. 
We should also never forget that, 
while the work of going to the 
Moon is now done, the work of 
following Jesus Christ never ends.

This newsletter is filled with 
everything you need to know 
about all of the things that we are 
going to be doing here at Dundee 
over the next several weeks. 
This is more than a simple list of 
events. This is the continuation 
of our greatest goals and we’d 
love for you to be along for what 
has always been a great ride!

Faithfully Yours,

Rev. J.D. Georlett 

A WORD FROM REV. GEORLETT

Join in for the Fun at VBS
June 24th through 28th
9 am - Noon
Visit Africa with us to 
see that Life is Wild 
but God is Good!
Look for registration 
forms in the hallways  
of DPC or contact 
Keith Holmes at 
kholmes@dpcomaha.org

Come volunteer 
and join in on the fun!

5312 Underwood Ave.
Omaha, NE 68132

Join us this summer for an

INCREDIBLE RIDE



K I D S  M I N I S T R Y

Summer Time and the Livin’ is Easy!

Hello from the Kingdom Kids of 
Dundee Presbyterian Church!

This spring has been a wonderful 
time of renewal and growth, and 
snow … we’ve had to deal with that 
too.

We finished up our Sunday School 
year with a walk through the first 
books of the Bible. Our Children’s 
Choirs sang on multiple occasions, 
and we had a joyful Easter! 

This summer we will be looking 
forward to Vacation Bible School, 
planned for June 24 to 28 from 9 
a.m. to noon each morning, as well 
as some other fun summertime 
activities like we have had in the 
past. Trips to Mahoney State Park, 
swimming at Carter Lake and other 
activities are in the works. We’ll 
also be walking in the Dundee Day 
Parade again as well!

HEALTH  MINISTRY
Colon Cancer Screening Kits

After each service in May, FREE 
Colon Cancer Screening Kits will 
be available outside of J.D.’s office 
to people ages 45 to 74 years, or 
with a history of colon cancer in 
their family. 

Tai Chi
The spring session of Tai Chi will 
end on May 25 and the summer 
session will begin June 4. Tai Chi 
classes are held Tuesday evenings 
from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the 
Underground. The fall schedule will 
begin September 9. 

Foot Care Clinic
Some openings are still available 
for the Foot Care Clinic scheduled 
for May 31. Call Regina at 402-558-
2330 to make an appointment. 

New Senior Group
A new senior group will likely start 
in July. An informational meeting 
will be held in June. 

Medical Equipment
Several types of FREE medical 
equipment, including canes, 
walkers, crutches, shower chairs, 
commodes, toilet seat risers, a stair 
lift and a hospital bed, are available 
in the medical equipment closet. 

YO U T H  M I N I ST RY
This summer we have a some really 
amazing things planned for Youth 
Group! We will have Youth Group 

on Wednesdays from 5:30 p.m. to 8 
p.m. for both Middle School and High 

School. Dinner will be served from 
5:30 p.m. to 6 p.m., then from 6 p.m. 
to 8 p.m. we will play some games 
and hear from a different speaker 

each week about how God has 
impacted their life. I’m so excited for 

what God will do this summer! 

UPCOMING YOUTH EVENTS

May 22
Last Youth Group Before Summer

May 28
No Youth Group

June 2
New 6th Graders Join CRASH

June 5
Summer Youth Group Kick-Off

June 13
Middle School Lake Day

July 14-19
High School Mission Trip to N.C.

August 1-4
Middle School Urban Plunge

M U S I C  M I N I ST RY
First off, Wow!! What a fantastic 
year of music making!

Thank you to all the choir members, 
praise band, kids choir, adult bells, 
youth bells,  and parents you all 
made this year special. Summer is 
more of quiet time for music, but 
also a great time to get involved.  

We need you to make our music 
program great.  Summer choir 
starts at the end of May. This is a 
great time of year for people who 
would like to try us out because we 
will meet only at 10:15 most Sundays 
during the summer.  

We are also always looking for 
new band members for the 9 a.m. 
service, so please let me know if 
you are interested.  

More information will be coming out 
soon about the next year of great 
music we’ll make while praising our 
Lord.  

 

Regina Wilson
Director of Congregational Care 

rwilson@dpcomaha.org

Jonathan Mueller
Director of Music Ministries

jmueller@dpcomaha.org

Keith Holmes
Children and Family Ministries Director 

kholmes@dpcomaha.org

Meredith Moellenbeck
Director of Youth Ministries

mmoellenbeck@dpcomaha.org


